
  
 

 

January 1, 2019 

 

To all BSA volunteers and parents: 

Below is a statement from our insurance agency regarding the volunteer 
insurance coverage our council provides for each volunteer and parent that 
drives scouting youth to and from scouting events: 

The Southeast Louisiana Council has purchased volunteer auto coverage with the 
New Hampshire Insurance Company. With this coverage, the Southeast Louisiana 
Council and the volunteers/parents are protected when they travel in their vehicle 
to and from scouting events with the scouts. This coverage has been mandatory with 
the national office of the Boy Scouts of America for each Council since 2017 due to 
the number of volunteers driving youth to and from events and liability concerns.  
The council pays this premium from the $6.00 per person collected at recharter 
beginning in 2019.  This is a secondary policy above and beyond what each 
volunteer’s/parent’s personal auto policy coverage provides. - Eagan Insurance 
Agency 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the council office at 504-889-0388. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ernesto Carballo, Jr. 
Scout Executive/CEO 

 


